

Headteacher Mrs A. Crumpler BEd, NPQH

All Saints CE VC Primary School

Bishops Caundle Sherborne

> Dorset DT9 5NQ

Tel/Fax: 01963 23450

E-mail: office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk

9th February 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,

Maths is Marvelous!

We have enjoyed a very exciting maths day today - please ask your children to tell you all about their learning which has centred around the book 'The Rabbit Problem' by Emily Gravett. The children have taken part in a variety of activities that have hopefully highlighted for them the magic of maths! We want them to find maths exciting, fascinating and understand its importance - we hope that days like today have contributed to this. Huge thanks to Mrs Kellaway who has planned and organised today's events as our maths leader.

As part of our commitment to achievement in maths All Saints has subscribed to an online maths programme for all children at our school. This is called 'My Maths' and we wish to launch it after our exciting day. A 'log in' for your child is attached to this letter, we hope that you will explore all that it has to offer with your child(ren) at home. It will give them the opportunity to practise, consolidate and share their learning at home.

Thank you for your continued support,

Anne Crumpler









Nurturing Hearts, Inspiring Minds





